PUBLIC NOTICE

A majority of the Council may be present at a public meeting held at Town Hall
Council Chambers, 473 S. Main, Room 106 on Tuesday, April 24, 2007 at 6:00
p-m. The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss planned improvements at Ft. Verde
State Historic Park. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss safety improvements on
Hollamon Road, expansion of the upper and lower parking lots at the museum building
and associated retaining wall within the existing State Park right-of-way and chip sealing
of the existing restroom parking lot. ADOT project representatives will present the
proposed improvements.
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